
 
 
 
 

NOVEMBER 14, 2022 

PUBLIC MEETING ON ZOOM 
The Town of Hudson is updating the Town’s 
Hazard Mitigation Plan. This plan serves as a 
strategy for reducing current and future risks of 
natural hazards and climate change. The public 
as well as regional and local stakeholders are 
invited to learn about the Hazard Mitigation 
Plan and share their ideas for reducing impacts 
associated with natural hazards. Approved by 
FEMA, the plan allows the Town to apply for pre- 
disaster mitigation grant funding. 
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6:00pm - 7:00pm 
 
 

Zoom Link on Town 
Website 

  www.townofhudson.org  
 
 
 
 

Share your ideas to 
make Town more 
resilient to natural 
hazards such as 

floods, drought, high 
winds, and winter 

storms. 
   

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

CONTACT 
 

Bryan R. Johannes 
Fire Chief, Emergency 
Management Director 

Town of Hudson 

978-562-5565 
bjohannes@townofhudson.org 

http://www.townofhudson.org/
mailto:bjohannes@townofhudson.org

